Elsen, Nikki
Subject: FW: Reduction in

From: matt boshcka <mattboshcka@yahoo.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 12:54 PM

To: Kabat, Tim <kabatt@cityoflacrosse.org>; ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Reduction in

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. BO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Hello Mayor Kabat and City Council Members,

It has been brought to my attention that this Thursday you will be voting on lowering
the fees below and I am writing you to thank you for your support and to also ask you
all to please vote in favor of this fee reduction proposal. The restaurant & bar industry
has been one of the industries that COVID-19 has hit the hardest. It could be several
more months before things get back to normal for us and we can use all of the help we
can get. We haven't even been able to really use our alcohol licenses for the past two
months and we will only be allowed to have partial capacity/usage for the next few
months. Thank you once again for your time, consideration, and support of the
restaurant & bar industry and the proposed fee reductions. Have a great day!

Alcohol Beverage Operator's license
fee: 28017 £50-00
Two-year period 2020 $25.00
Intoxicating liquor license fees: "Class $506-00
B" 2020
: $50.00
ermented malt beverage license fee: $106-00
Class "B" beer | = 2020
$10.00
Regards,

Matt A. Boshcka



Dublin Square Irish Pub & Eatery, La Crosse, WI

Valley High Golf Club, Houston, MN

David Reay’s Modemn Diner + Tavern, Onalaska, WI
CannaBiz Depot, La Crosse, WI

Carbon Cannabis, La Crosse, WI



